October 20, 2020 Meeting Held on Zoom

The group discussed/brainstormed topics for the remainder of the year. Mr. Avellino
was very appreciative of the following attendees:

Krishna Baskota, Dawn Broderick, Tammy Ciotti, Kay Gallery, Bonnie Neubauer,
Heather Quattrone, Joyce Rode, Naomi Trivison, Dana Vendetti, Krystal Ward, Aimy
Wilson

Brainstorming included: Sources of information that parents may not be aware of.
Visual Calendar Reminders color coded by grade level, access to a list of clubs and
activities, Ted Talks for Course Offerings such as the assembly last February
pre-Covid, other resources on the CHS Web site, what do I need to know as a 9th
grade parent, 10th grade parent, etc. School messenger archive of CHS messages
sent out, how to make our partnership better, social integration opportunities for
our kids, when a student logs in to Google Meet can their picture show up if their
camera is off instead of a name or letter? Pictures of staff on magnetic buttons for
kids to see their faces behind the mask? Zoom lunch meets? Lunch time be groups
of four (4) facing one another and still be socially distant and following protocols?

Mr. Avellino's topic he presented is: Know the Signs: Recognizing Mental

Health Concerns in Kids and Teens. The blue part is an actual link to the
presentation. Next Meeting is November 17, 2020 @ 6:30 pm. Please bring a friend
or two. AN email reminder will go out the week prior. Thanks for attending! Please
do not hesitate to reach out with additional suggestions or questions. Meeting
ended at 7:20 pm.


https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1QSoE_Zrtoj123HxCT4THyLecnHqAPbUutxJtxjfL3VQ/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1QSoE_Zrtoj123HxCT4THyLecnHqAPbUutxJtxjfL3VQ/edit?usp=sharing

